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June 17, 2022

Chris Smedley and MVCSC School Board,

WTHR recently featured a news story about the Care Closet, a program started by Erin Heller, MVMS
counselor, to help students with clothing, food, and personal hygiene needs. Elaine Tharp, a
grandmother of MV students, saw the news story and donated $1000 to the Care Closet.
MVMS asks that the donation be accepted to directly benefit MVMS students.

Thank you for your consideration,

Brooke Tharp
MVMS Principal
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